
Attention Town of Richfield:
The Town Board has created a committee 
to review the 2019 Zoning Law. As a part 
of the review process, the committee is 
seeking public input. If you are familiar 
with the law and have concerns regarding 
any aspect of it, we would appreciate your 
comments.

Town residents and business owners may 
submit input (in writing) either in person 
to the Town Clerk, by US Mail, or by email 
no later than March 20, 2021.
The committee will review the received 
suggestions and provide the Town Board 
with recommendations for possible 
changes to the law. 

Richfield Town Clerk
18 East James Street, PO Box 786
Richfield Springs, NY 13439
Email: richfield-clerk@stny.rr.com

You may view the law at:
https://www.townofrichfieldny.com/Laws.html

Copies of the law are also on display at Town Hall


